
Proposed by Cllr Stephen Giles-Medhurst, seconded by Cllr Chris Lloyd 
 
Council recognises the importance and significance of Oxhey Jets Football Club 
(OJFC) not only for South Oxhey but the wider Three Rivers community. Council 
reaffirms its commitment to retain OJEC on its current site and the continued support 
from Three Rivers Council in that endeavour and thanks TRDC officers for their hard 
work in supporting OJFC.  
 
Council agrees that TRDC will continue to press HCC for clarity on their future 
intentions for the now closed 3G pitch, grassed areas and woodland area which falls 
outside of the lease negotiations with Oxhey Jets.  
 
Council is of the view strategic planning of this site should be for the benefit of South 
Oxhey residents by enhancing its leisure provision and notes that the emerging local 
plan protects that area for such use. 


